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• The school Self Evaluation process is on-going in Bishop Harty NS, and we are 
currently working on cursive handwriting. Parents, staff, and pupils have completed 
school wellbeing questionnaires, and the school will set targets based on the results of
the survey responses.

• The following policies were reviewed at the meeting: 

-Code of Behaviour
-Arrival and Dismissal Policy

The Code of Behaviour draft policy and Arrival and Dismissal of Pupils policies have been 
emailed to all staff and parents with an invitation to submit their thoughts. The final date for 
receiving submissions on both policies is December 20th 2022. 

• Christmas plans were approved by the Board of Management and are as follows.

Dec 12th and 14th – Christmas Concerts
Dec 19th – Christmas Café and School Disco
Dec 20th – Panto and Cinema Trip to Limerick
Dec 21st – Santa Dash Race






